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The Board is moving its offices 
 
Effective March 25, 2019, the Board is co-locating with 5 other tribunals and our new 
address will be: 
 
 Property Assessment Appeal Board 
 1270 – 605 Robson Street 
 Vancouver, BC 
 V6B 5J3 
 
The Board will continue to receive correspondence and appeals at our current 
address in Richmond, B.C. ONLY until March 22, 2019.   
 
The Board will make every attempt to ensure that its operations are not impacted by 
the move and the co-location. 
 

New direct lines 
 
Effective immediately, the Board’s Chair, Registrar, Deputy Registrar, Vice-Chairs 
and staff have new direct telephone lines: 
 
Simmi K. Sandhu 604-953-6635 
James Howell 604-953-6633 
Erin Frew  604-953-6632 
Leslie Gilker  604-953-6639 
Steve Guthrie 604-953-6640 
 
Our general office and fax lines remain unchanged: 
 
 General Telephone:  604-775-1740 (toll free 1-888-775-1740) 
 Fax Number:  604-775-1742 (toll free 1-888-775-1742) 
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Improved “Should I Appeal?” 
 
The Board continues to be in the forefront of innovation in the use of technology in 
the administrative tribunal community in B.C. 
 
With assistance from the Justice Services Branch, the Board has launched an 
improved Solution Explorer for residential appeals (“Should I Appeal?”) that includes 
(for the first time) multi-lingual content in Cantonese, Mandarin, and Punjabi:   
 

http://assessmentappeal.bc.ca/should-i-appeal/  
 
This is part of the Board’s continuing effort to make our processes more accessible.  
In coming years, we will further expand the multi-lingual content.   
 
 

Feedback on Board processes 
 
If you have any feedback regarding these or any matters, please contact the Chair:  
simmi.sandhu@paab.bc.ca  
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